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· A few students are still working on the Unit 1 Math Assessment.  Your child’s test will be sent home when all students have finished.  However, you may access your child’s test score through the Echo Gradebook.  All completed test have been recorded.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The next unit of study will be Multiplication & Division.  Please have your child memorize the basic facts by practicing at home.  This is a third grade skill.

· There will not be a traditional Spelling Test the week of December 17th – 21st.  Instead, we will be completing the winter Words There Way Assessment.   

· Our classroom Christmas Party is tentatively scheduled for Friday, December 21, 2018.
More details will follow in a few days.

· Dress Up Week December 17th-21st:  Our school has decided to add some fun into our last week of school. Each day your child has the opportunity to dress up for that particular day. This is in no way mandatory or required. If your family does not celebrate holidays, your child can still dress up without the holiday theme.
 
Monday: Holiday PJ Day
Tuesday: Red and Green Day
Wednesday: Holiday/Crazy Sock Day
Thursday: Holiday Hat/Headband Day
Friday: Ugly Holiday Sweater Day


